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Your ref: PAE-86036956 
Our ref: DOC25/480025-3 

Traki Gotsis 
Senior Planning Officer 
Dept Planning Housing & Infrastructure 
 
Email: dimitri.gotsis@planning.nsw.gov.au  

Dear Traki, 

Re: Catherine McAuley Catholic College Modification 5 (SSD-8989-Mod-5) - Applicant 
response to RFI 

Thank you for your Major Projects Portal request dated 13 June 2025 seeking advice from the 
Conservation Programs, Heritage & Regulation Group (CPHR) of the NSW Department of Climate 
Change, Energy, the Environment and Water (DCCEEW) on Catherine McAuley Catholic College 
Modification 5 (SSD-8989-Mod-5) - Applicant response to RFI.  
 
CPHR has reviewed the information provided and is satisfied that the matters raised in our letter 
dated 26 May 2025 (DOC25/380750-8) have been addressed. CPHR has no additional comments 
regarding the proposed development. 
 
If you have any further questions about this issue, please contact our Hunter Central Coast 
Planning Team at huntercentralcoast@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Hannah Grogan 
A/Senior Team Leader - Planning 
Conservation Programs, Heritage & Regulation Group (CPHR)  
 
24 June 2025 
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